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Members of the House Committee on Revenue, 

For both ethical and financial reasons, the public should have a clear picture of how 

public funds are being invested. I strongly support HB4115. It will be a first step 

towards Oregon divesting from fossil fuel industries, which will reduce the climate risk 

of our holdings and stop our support of these industries that are worsening climate 

change. 

Thank you. 

 


